
Misha Mitchell <basinkeeperlegal@gmail.com>

6.2.20 ABK Request for Public Records to Nicholls State University
Carole George <carole.george@nicholls.edu> Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 9:44 AM
To: Misha Mitchell <basinkeeperlegal@gmail.com>

Ms. Mitchell,

We are responding to your public record request from June 2, 2020.  You requested public record information
relating to research data collected in preparation of a research article relating to the Atchafalaya River Basin.

The research information for the published article was collected by students in performing their class assignments
and preparing their graduate thesis.  As such, this information is not public information.  If there is specific
information contained in the article that would like to request, we can again review our records to see if such
information may be provided.

Carole George   
Administrative Office Manager and Coordinator of Requests for Public Records
Academic Affairs
Nicholls State University
P.O. Box 2002
Thibodaux, LA 70310
985-448-4013
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